KATAHDIN SCHOOLS RSU #89
Office of the Superintendent

800 Station Road Stacyville, ME 04777 Voice: 207-365-4272 Fax: 207-365-4138

January 24, 2024

Dear Katahdin Schools’ Families, Staff and Community,

The Strategic Plan process continues. We intend to have our core beliefs and action

strategies framework completed by the spring of this year. Below are the next steps
in the process:

1.

Surveys shared to identify our core beliefs around each of our plan’s focus
areas (Click on the focus area to access the survey).

a. Community Involvement

b. Curriculum, Instruction & Assessment

c. Facilities & Maintenance

d. Generating Revenue
e. Recruit & Retain High Quality Personnel

Your input is needed! The surveys will be open until early March so please

share your thoughts!

2.

Following the close of the surveys, the results will be used to identify our
core beliefs.

The core beliefs will be shared with our District Administrative Team,
School Leadership Teams and our School Committee for review/feedback.
Once the core beliefs have been solidified, we will develop a framework that
includes the identified actions strategies that align to our district beliefs and
goals.

. The framework will be developed in collaboration with the District

Administrative Team, School Leadership Teams and our School Committee.
This framework will be shared with the School Committee for review and
adoption.
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https://forms.gle/ChUjPEfcnatfpU1t5
https://forms.gle/Xe4p42FJHzkrPTpH6
https://forms.gle/tVYaEWjmxm8CD9G59
https://forms.gle/Rsq4TqZQxGtJELZr8
https://forms.gle/ux9XEyZKt44eMmW76
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A few notes about our strategic plan. Once completed it serves as a roadmap that is
intended to be flexible and modifiable based on current situations and needs of the
district. Our strategic plan will allow for more long term planning and ensure that
our district continues to move forward and offer the best possible learning
experience for our students.

Thank you in advance for sharing your thoughts and please feel free to reach out
with any questions!

Respectfully,
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Marie Robinson, Ph.D.
Superintendent of Schools
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